

SENT BY EMAIL

August 15, 2024.

Al Meneses Chief Administrative Officer Norfolk County 50 Colborne St. South Simcoe, ON N3Y 4H3 Tracey Rodrigues
Acting County Clerk
Norfolk County
50 Colborne St. South
Simcoe, ON N3Y 4H3

Re: The Collection of Garbage From The Waste Containers in Downtown Simcoe

Dear Al and Tracey,

At the Simcoe BIA Board of Management meeting on Wednesday August 14, 2024, the Board reviewed the participation of the Simcoe BIA in collecting garbage from the waste containers in downtown Simcoe. As a result, the following motion was passed.

That the Simcoe BIA discontinue the collection of garbage in the Simcoe BIA area effective January 1, 2025, and further that the responsibility for the collection of garbage from the waste containers be provided by Norfolk County.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me at (519) 426-5150 or by email at director@downtownsimcoe.com.

Yours truly,

Les Anderson Coordinator

Downtown Simcoe BIA

Cc: Merissa Bokla

Supervisor, Waste Management

Norfolk County